
 

                                                              

Janet Britton Joins  

Terrie O’Connor Realtors’ Saddle River Group 

Janet Britton is happy to announce her return to Real Estate with Terrie O'Connor 
Realtors.  Janet began her career with Terrie O'Connor Realtors when the company was newly 
formed, then took time off to raise her children.  �

Janet earned a B.A. in Communications from Ithaca College 
and worked in advertising at Young & Rubicam Inc. for thirteen years.  
Her vast experience in marketing and dealing with numerous clients 
proved to be a natural transition into the Real Estate industry.  “The 
gratifying experience of matching clients with their homes is what 
compels me to work in Real Estate.” 

Janet prides herself on listening to her client’s needs and 
giving 100%, whether they are renting an apartment or buying a 
luxury home.  Her sellers are provided with thorough and realistic 
market analyses when listing their homes.  Janet has experience 
selling new construction and land.  She was also exposed to the nuances of construction as the 
granddaughter of builder Joseph Carletta and daughter of George DePalma, a 
builder/developer/broker and past President of the Builders’ Association of Northern New 
Jersey.  Additionally, Janet has experience in property management and holds the GRI (Graduate 
Realtor Institute) designation.   

Janet grew up in Paramus.  She and her husband Marc lived in Manhattan prior to 
moving to Upper Saddle River twenty years ago, where they currently reside with their two 
children. 

Janet is excited to be working in Real Estate again and, most importantly, with Terrie 
O’Connor Realtors.  “Terrie O’Connor Realtors offers its agents unparalleled marketing tools, 
training and on-going education which are some of the many benefits to working with this 
growing company that still feels like a family.” 

Janet looks forward to providing clients with dedicated service for all their Real Estate 
needs.  She can be reached on her cell: 201-264-6421, at the office: 201-934-4900 or by email: 
jbritton@tocr.com. 
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